
June 3, 2011 
 
Stakeholder Update #15 
  
Dear Stakeholders,  
  
Please be advised that City of Brampton Planning staff will present a Report to the June 13, 2011 
Planning, Design and Development Committee Meeting to summarize key findings from the City-
initiated peer reviews of Brampton Brick’s 2008 Planning Report and 2010 Aggregate Resources 
Application Report.  This first round of peer review reports is intended to provide a comprehensive and 
objective review of the work undertaken to date and the recommendations of Brampton Brick’s 
consultants. 
  
On the morning of June 6, 2011, the City’s peer review reports will be available at the Planning Counter 
(3rd floor, City Hall) and may also be downloaded from the project website.  Please visit the project 
webpage at: 
http://www.brampton.ca/en/Business/planning-development/projects-studies/Pages/Norval-Quarry-
Re-Zoning.aspx 
  
Approximately one week ahead of the meeting, the Agenda for the June 13 Planning, Design and 
Development Committee Meeting, including the staff Report, will be posted at the Council and 
Committees' Meetings and Agenda webpage: http://www.brampton.ca/en/City-Hall/meetings-
agendas/Pages/Welcome.aspx 
  
In January 2011, Brampton Brick appealed this matter to the Ontario Municipal Board (OMB) for a 
decision on the re-zoning. No pre-hearing conference has been scheduled to date, however, a case 
number: (PL110063) has been assigned. 
  
With regards to next steps, Planning staff will seek direction at the June 13 Planning, Design and 
Development Committee Meeting to release the peer review reports for feedback and to schedule a 
public meeting in the fall on Brampton Brick’s re-zoning application. This will provide an opportunity for 
the public to provide feedback on the application and the first round of peer reviews. The City will also 
undertake an independent social impact assessment.  
  
Based on the results of the peer reviews, Agency reviews, and public input following the public meeting, 
and the responses from Brampton Brick and their consultants, staff will report to Planning, Design and 
Development Committee with final recommendations on Brampton Brick’s re-zoning application before 
the end of 2011.   
  
For more information on the re-zoning application and peer review reports, please contact the planner 
assigned to this file, Natasha D’Souza. 
  
Natasha D’Souza, MCIP, RPP 
Land Use Policy Planner III 
Planning, Design and Development 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street W, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 
Phone: 905-874-3861 Fax: 905-874-2099 
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